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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] School options
1 message

'Shannon Wilk' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Wed, May 8, 2024 at 6:07
PM

Reply-To: Shannon Wilk <mcguireshann@yahoo.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello SBAC,

I am writing to voice my support for School option E.  This option offers the best long term
benefit in my opinion.  I believe we need to support this even though it will come with tax
increases.  Thank you for your work on this process.

Shannon Wilk
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